
	
  

 

KZN DARD HOSTS AN AGRICULTURAL COMMODITY  
ASSOCIATION MEETING IN DURBAN 

 
The KwaZulu-Natal Agriculture and Rural Development MEC Themba 
Mthembu, held a meeting with all Commodity associations in the 
agricultural sector. Here, the MEC tabled his vision and plans for the 
sector by the Department. Various members of the different associations 
also had an opportunity to raise their concerns as well as areas of 
opportunity in the sector. 

 

Read more in MEC Mthembu’s speech… 

 

 

 

From left to right is Mr. Theo van Rooyen Acting Senior General Manager Agricultural 
Development Services (KZN DARD), MEC Themba Mthembu, ADA Board Chairperson  

Dr. Tshitshi Mbatha and ADA Deputy Chair Dr. Edwin Ngidi 

 


